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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:       Mayor Duke, Vice Mayor Jones, Commissioner Brandimarte, Commissioner Flury and    

             Commissioner Grace

From:  Robert Baldwin, City Manager

By:       Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks and Recreation

Date:   May23, 2013
Subject: Barbara Clark Recognition for 18 Years of Service 
_________________________________________________________________________
The Parks and Recreation Department would like to recognize Barbara Clark, Recreation Assistant, for her 18 years of dedicated service to the City of Dania Beach.
Thank you, 
 Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks and Recreation



